# PACE

# Hai Bo Bibliography: Periodicals

#### 2023

Lubow, Arthur. "In Chinese Photography, Political Anguish Made Physical" (Hirshhorn Museum exhibition review). *The New York Times*, 12 April 2023.

https://www.nytimes.com/2023/04/12/arts/design/chinese-photography-1990s-hirshhorn.html

#### 2019

"Basel Hong Kong." The Art Newspaper China, 27 March 2019.

Shnayerson, Michael. "Keeping Pace." Vanity Fair (December 2019): 108-111, illustrated.

Trostle, Adora. "Pace Gallery Launched Eight-Story Flagship in Chelsea with Ornithomancy Performance by The Who." *NY Undressed*, 19 September 2019.

# 2018

Edalatpour, Jeffrey. "Photographer Hai Bo Documents China's South" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). Metro Active, 6 June 2018. http://www.metroactive.com/arts/Hai-Bo-The-Southern-Series-Pace-Gallery-San-Jose-Art-Collection.html

Madhav, Tara. "Simple, Natural, Organic" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Palo Alton Online*, 20 June 2018. https://www.paloaltoonline.com/news/2018/06/20/simple-natural-organic

"Visual Poems from Southern China" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Photo of the Day,* 13 June 2018. https://potd.pdnonline.com/2018/06/52822/

Wang, Sue. "Pace Gallery announces "Hai Bo: The Southern Series" opening on May 31" (Pace exhibition preview). *CAFA Art Info*, 7 May 2018. http://en.cafa.com.cn/pace-gallery-announces-hai-bo-the-southern-series-opening-on-may-31.html.

#### 2016

Bouchara, Claire. "About Time: Hai Bo's First Hong Kong Solo Exhibition at Pace Gallery" (exhibition preview). *Artinfo*, 27 July 2016. http://www.blouinartinfo.com/news/story/1467316/about-time-hai-bos-first-hong-kong-solo-exhibition-at-pace

Hai, Bo. "Poetic Scene" (Pace Hong Kong exhibition review). Interview with He Shi. *Fotomen,* September 2016: 56–59, illustrated.

Hai, Bo. "Embracing the Past: Interview with Hai Bo" (Pace Hong Kong exhibition review). Interview with Terri Sit. *Art Asia Pacific*, 15 August 2016. http://artasiapacific.com/Blog/EmbracingthePastHaiBo

Li, Shuyi. "Fragments of History" (Pace Hong Kong exhibition review). *Ming Pao Weekly*, 7 August 2016.

Zhou, Wanjing. "Hai Bo de 'Bei Fang'" (Pace Hong Kong exhibition review). *Artco* (September 2016): 146–147, illustrated.

# 2015

Smith, Karen. "'Great Performances' at Pace Beijing" (exhibition review). *Randian*, no.1 (Spring 2015): 197–206, illustrated.

#### 2013

Nadelman, Cynthia. "Paradise" (Pace Gallery exhibition review). *Art News*, 110, no.10 (November 2013): 116, illustrated.

#### 2012

"Modern Masters: Hai Bo and Liu Jianhua at the Pace Gallery" (exhibition review). Sina, 24 August 2012. http://english.sina.com/cityguide/p/2012/0824/499678.html

#### 2011

Allen, Emma. "Datebook: Fashion Show." Art + Auction (April 2011): illustrated.

Allen, Emma. "A Muse, Exported: Diane von Furstenberg on Using Warhol and the Wrap Dress to Conquer China." (exhibition review). *Artinfo*, 13 April 2011.

http://www.artinfo.com/news/story/37454/a-muse-exported-diane-vonfurstenberg-on-using-warhol-and-the-wrap-dress-to-conquer-china/?page=2

Braithwaite, Hunter. "Jessica Alba and Other Glitterati Jetted to Shanghai for Diane von Furstenberg and Zhang Huan's Glamorous Red Ball." *ArtInfo*, 1 April 2011: illustrated.

http://www.artinfo.com/news/story/37454/a-muse-exported-diane-vonfurstenberg-on-using-warhol-and-the-wrap-dress-to-conquer-china/?page=2

Eggers, Arne. "Wrapped up in China." Hong Kong Tatler (May 2011): 156-159.

Jansen, Chiu-Ti. "Fashion's Art/ Muse." NYO Magazine (May 2011): 10, 48-52, illustrated.

"Journey of a Dress Opens at The Pace Gallery in Beijing." DVF Magazine, 4 April 2011: illustrated.

McLaughlin, Kathleen. "DVF Brings 'Journey of a Dress' to Beijing" (Pace Beijing exhibition view). Women's Wear Daily, 5 April 2011: illustrated.

Morris, Morgan. "Art and Fashion in Beijing" (The Pace Gallery, Beijing exhibition review). *T: The New York Times Style Magazine*, 21 April 2011.

Pogue, James. "Extra: New Retrospective." V Magazine (Spring 2011): illustrated.

Von Furstenberg, Diane. "Diane." Interview by Anh Duong. Whitewall, no. 22 (Summer 2011): 90–95, illustrated.

Zhao, Qian. "Martell Artists of the Year: A Journey through Time." *Leap* (August 2011): 156–157, illustrated.

#### 2010

Barboza, David. "A Perfect Fit" (Pace Beijing exhibition preview). *The New York Times,* 19 December 2010.

Smith, Karen. "'Great Performances' Review" (Pace Beijing exhibition review). Randian, 30 November 2011.

#### 2009

Hai, Bo, and Qingsong Wang. "Awasia Announces Sale of Chinese Contemporary Art to The Getty Museum." Laredo: artdaily.org, 31 July 2009.

# 2007

Leung, Chinfung Jeff. "Hong Kong Contemporary Art: Outlining the City." Hong Kong: Wenweipao, 22 July 2007.

#### 2005

Henry, Gerard, and Frank Vigneron. Paroles, no. 199 (September/October 2005).

Hsieh, En. "Art: Challenge your guts!" Diancang Style, 2005.

# 2004

Chen, Shaoxiong, Bo Hai, Patrick Lee, Tianmiao Lin, Muchen, Yinong Shao, Jinsong Wang, Fen Weng, Fudong Yang, and Bandi Zhao. *Photo Pictorial*, no. 464 (March 2004).

Cotter, Holland. "Windows on the Many Chinese Revolutions, Political and Personal" (exhibition review). *New York Times*, 2 July 2004.

Delson, Susan. "China Through the Viewfinder" (exhibition review). Museums New York, Spring 2004.

Hai, Bo. "Beat Father to Death." SohoChina, 20 February 2004.

# 2003

Bouruet-Aubertot, Veronique. Beaux Arts Magazine, no 232 (September 2003).

#### 2002

Chan, Kaiyin, Norman Jackson Ford, Kit, Poshan Anthony Leung, Chingying Phoebe Man, Siu Yuen Tze, Mingchong Tse, Verbal, and Patto Yan. *PS: Visual Arts and Culture Magazine*, no. 16 (Spring 2002).

# 2001

Combs, Nicky, and Margaret Tao. Orientations 32, no. 2, February 2001.

Kang, Julyn. "Breaking Tradition: Shattering Show at Venice Expo." The Straits Times, 13 June 2001.